
March 14, 2023 

Morgan’s Point Resort City Council Members 

The Comprehensive Plan Steer Committee met on March 6 for a preliminary viewing of the survey 

results.  There were 543 responses with 84% of those being MPR residents.  A vision statement will be 

ready soon.   

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Becky Cooley 

Comprehensive Plan Chair 

 

 

 


